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Shedding Endeavors 
4th March 2025 

Shed is open Mon to Sat 10.00am to 3.00pm 
President – Doug Rowley         president@ehms.org.au 

Vice President – Ronald Sterling   

principalservices@gmail.com     

Secretary - Paul Morris                      secretary@ehms.org.au  

Treasurer – John Thornton                                     

treasurer@ehms.org.au  

Almoner – Doug Rowley                                          
yelwor1946@gmail.com 
 
 

Editor: 
Rod James 
rodney.james2@icloud.com 
0425 864 447 
 
This information is private and for the 
use solely for the members. 
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March Birthdays 
2 Peter Spry 
8 Laurence Canfield 
9 Bruce Latham 
11 Doug Rowley 
16 Bruce Gunn 
17 David Boyle 
21 Geoff Brown 
21 Harry Hornstra 
25 Ross Blackwood 
26 Glenn Blackburn 
27 Michael Clark 
30 Gus De Hoogd 
 
CLEANING ROSTER 
G. Williams-Toilets 
 
B. Latham.               4 Mar 
Bruno Volpe 
 
G. Seymour.           11 Mar 
H. Van Dyk 
 
Howard De Zylva   18 Mar 
Laurens Gordyn 
 
Len Follett                25 Mar 
Louis Zhararopoulos 
 
Mark Wittman        1 April 
Peter Wallace 
 
Stan Ashley             8 April 
Tony Brosinsky 
 
Tony Rotunno        15 April 
Vin Wragg 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 

Don’t Forget Our OPEN 
DAY 
April 12th 10 til 3pm 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
Who are these old farts? 



 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
At GREAT expense to the Management. Tuesday’s bacon and egg lunch and all for 
$2.00! 



 

 
Not the bestest view! 



 

 
 



 

 
Things always need fixing and must be supervised at all times! 



 

 

 



 
Mark Wittman conducting his two-way discussion on Hitech. Concentration is mind 
boggling! 
 
 

 



 
We had 15 for the Thursday Film and lunch get together. The film was a real 
“tearjerker”, but well-acted. We had lunch outside under the gazebo. 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Thanks to my contributors, without you there would be nothing to smile about. 



 

 
At Myuna farm on Wednesday, we started the on-site installation of the pony trial 
stations for children with disabilities 


